
Adults just don’t get it ! 

 We need your help!  We are looking for young people who                

experience disability to help us with a research project 

Are you in junior high (grades 7 - 9)? 
  

Do you experience disability, or challenges with 
learning, communicating, or getting around? 

When adults watch kids and young people, or listen-in to their conversations, they can 
have a hard time understanding what’s going on. For adults, it sometimes seems like 
young people live in a unique world and speak a language all of their own. We need 
your help to learn about the worlds created by young people.  For us, as the research-
ers, it will be like  going on a tour of a far off place. We need you to be our tour guide, 
to show us the sights, and to help us understand what we are seeing.   

What is involved?  

 You will be part of a small ‘working group’, with some other young people, to help 
us come up with tools for exploring these worlds.  

 A researcher will then meet with you one-on-one, and using the tools that the 
working group came up with, ask you to give them a tour of the worlds you have 
created for your self and/or with your peers.  

If you have any questions, or would like to participate, please contact Shanon           
Phelan at 780-492-9040 (email sphelan@ualberta.ca),  or Kassi Boyd at 780-222-8076 
(email boyd@ualberta.ca) 


